
 

LUNCHEON & GENERAL MEETING 
September 16, 2010 

Gather at 11:30 with Lunch at Noon 

 

PROCEDURES FOR LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS 
Call for reservations between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. according to your last name’s initial.  If you 
leave a message, please spell your last name, give your phone number and your choice of 

entrée.  Thanks!   
 
 

A-L:  Joan Bove: 407-971-3911    M-Z: Judy Babine 321972-8510 
 

You may pay by CASH or CHECK  (made out in advance to NEWCOMERS) and 
pick up your name tag at the welcome table.  Pre-arrange payment for guests.   

 

ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5 PM ON THE MONDAY  
BEFORE THE LUNCHEON (September 13, 2010).   

 ANY CANCELLATIONS AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL REIMBURSE CLUB.   
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 Orlando Sentinel  
columnist, Greg Dawson, will 
discuss his recent book, 
Hiding in the Spotlight,  
a family story of surviving the 
Holocaust.  Hear the true story 
of how Dawson's Ukrainian 

mother and her sister avoided capture by posing 
as piano-playing entertainers for the unsuspecting 
Nazis.  Learn how they fooled the Third Reich and 
ended up being the first Holocaust survivors to 
study at the renowned Julliard School.     

 

 

LUNCHEON MENU 
 

Tossed garden salad  
with Ranch & Balsamic Vinaigrette Dressing 

Maple Glazed Cedar Plank Salmon  
with Roasted potatoes, Julienne Vegetables  

Braised Beef Osso Bucco Ravioli  
with Creamy Leek and Roasted Portobello Fricassee and 
Vegetable Roasted Tomato Soup with Serrano Cream. 
  

Teriyaki Chicken Salad  
(Teriyaki Chicken Breast on top of mixed Organic Greens, 

Mandarin Oranges, Red Peppers, Slivered Almonds, 
Fried Wontons with Sesame Ginger Dressing) 

 

Warm rolls and butter 
 

Dessert: Apple Pie Martinis 
 

Iced Tea, Soda and Coffee 
$23.00 inclusive  

Hilton Altamonte Springs 
350 N. Northlake Boulevard 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701 

407-830-1985 

Join us at the Hilton Altamonte Springs for our September luncheon as we begin our monthly programs with 
interesting speakers.  We can thank Pat Fluno, VP Programs, for lining up our first speaker, Greg Dawson. 
 

Directions:  (Hilton Hotel is located On Northlake Blvd. Altamonte Springs..  From I-4 north. Go Left off in-
terstate onto Rte. 436. Turn right at next traffic light, which is Northlake Blvd. Hilton will be on the right after 
Homewood Suites. 
From S. I-4, turn right off interstate go to next traffic light and turn right onto Northlake Blvd. same as above. 
From 436 East. go past the Mall; you will see Uptown Altamonte on your right. Northlake Blvd. is opposite 
Uptown entrance. Turn Left off 436 onto Northlake Blvd. 

 



BOARD MEETING    

Thursday, September 2,  2010 at 10am 
 
Perkin’s Restaurant,  E. University 
Please RSVP to Joan @ 407-971-3911 or reply via email. 
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 Well..our summer 
luncheons with no pro-
grams are behind us, 
and we will look forward 
to our September get-
together. We hope you 

will be sure to join us in September 
when Greg  
Dawson of the Sentinel will be our guest 
speaker. It looks to be an interesting 
afternoon. 
Though we had no planned entertain-
ment for this afternoon Gloria Irwin took 
it upon herself to provide us with some 
excitement. Poor love had a bad fall in 
the restaurant just as people were be-
ginning to arrive....hitting her head 
against a tiled column, and twisting her 
leg and ankle. As I write, she is in Alta-
monte hospital. Not a fun way to spend 
your birthday weekend. Speedy recov-
ery, my friend.. 
I hope you enjoyed today's lunch-
eon..Lots of us met in lots of different 
places in the parking lot trying to find 
the restaurant. I thought the food was 
delicious and the service was great...but 
the noise level was really uncomfort-
able... especially with my voice..Sorry 
ladies. Not a good time for the mike to 
be temperamental.. 
How about the luck of Mary Jane God-
frey ...winning a free luncheon pass. She 
is amazing. I'm thinking lots of us would 
like to sit next to her. Maybe some of 
her luck will rub off. Congratulations 
Mary Jane!!! 
And... did you see the happy smile on 
Pat Peppler's face... sure... she was off 
to spend her winnings from our 50/50 
drawing.... $57.00 
Ladies please try not to arrive before 
11:30 a.m. It takes a little time to get 
set up.  
The Inside the Arts ladies have been 
busy coming up with some great activi-
ties. Be sure to sign up...but get your 
checks in soon. 
Ladies who have info for the Chatter.... 
Don't forget....Lynne needs your words 
by the first Thursday of the month . 
Now...I promised SOMEONE that I would 
mention SOMETHING in the Chatter for 
them. Problem... can't remember the 
SOMETHING OR the SOMEONE... Who-
ever you are  will you please contact 
me... I'm so sorry...but the short term 
memory is the first to go.!!! 

Joan’s Journal 

Thank you for the cash donations 
for the troops. We collected 
$35.82 today!  Outstanding! 
Guess it's time for me to say 
goodbye for this month...hope to 
see lots of you in September..God 
Bless. 

In friendship......Joan 

Joan Lenard, Historian, 
is looking for vacation 

pictures to include in next 
year's President's scrap-

book.   
It's best if something fa-
mous and recognizable is 

in the background.  For example, Mount 
Rushmore, Niagara Falls, Eiffel Tower, 
Tower of Pisa etc. Family members and 
friends can be in the photograph with you. 
If possible, give your pictures to Joan or 
Rosemary Kubanet by February 28, 2011. 

Very lucky Mary Jane Godfrey won 
the Free Lunch.  That’s a membership 
that has paid off! 

Louise Gallagher presents the 50/50 
prize money of $57.00 to a thrilled Pat 
Peppler.  Happy shopping! 

Pat Peppler, Outreach Chair presented her proposed 
Charity projects; details in this issue. (p.  4)  

Barbara Wiseman (right) invited 
her friend Carol Watson from 
England to our luncheon. 

TROPICAL GARB 
ABOUNDS AT OUR 

LUNCHEON! 

Gloria Irwin took a fall at 
the restaurant and spent 
the whole luncheon with 
ice packs on her head and 
her knee.  She later was 
taken to the hospital, then 
released to her son and is 
resting at his home.  Not 
a great way to bring in a 
birthday... August 21. 

Best wishes, Gloria. 
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NEWCOMERS BOARD 

 President  Joan Bové  407-971-3911  

 VP Programs  Pat Fluno    407-482-2146 

 VP Luncheons  Gloria Irwin  407-331-6147 

   Martha Cirrotti  407-366-3673 

 VP Membership  Tina Parrish  407-359-1497 

 Corresponding Sec’y   Betsy Dhuyvetter  407-277-9033 

 Recording Sec’y  Mary Ward  407-366-3015 

 Treasurer  Brenda Jones  407-366-7751 

 Parliamentarian  Ann Denton  407-831-7720 

COMMITTEES 

 Outreach  Pat Peppler  407-895-2922 

 Historian  Joan Lenard  407- 671-8454  

  Hospitality  Louise Gallagher  321-765-4371 

   Betty Huff  407-736-0797 

 Inside The Arts  Linda Gallagher  407- 359-1893 

   Barbara Wiseman  407-365-9121 

 Newsletter & Mailing  Lynne Snowden  407- 696-2886 

 Publicity  Ronnie Telzer  407-365-1580 

 Reservations  Janice Connor  321-765-4919 

   Claudia Downs  407-281-7521 

   Nellis Bushnell  407-207-2893 

  Edith Schulman  407-699-6061 

 Ways and Means  Judy Babine  321-972-8510 

 Helping Hands  Mary Jane Godfrey  407- 365-9745 

INTEREST GROUPS 

 Hooked on Books  Denise Tucker  407- 542-6518 

 Bridge  Pat McRee  407-359-1228 

   Sim Horst  407-678-2961 

 Bunko Belles  Gloria Irwin  407- 331-6147 

 Bunko Buddies  Pat Coyle  407- 275-0437  

 Bunko (2nd Thur. pm)  Tina Parrish  407-359-1497 

 Bunko (4th Thur. pm)  Gloria Irwin  407- 331-6147   

 Chick Flicks  Beth Zelikoff …Oviedo  407- 365-3297 

 Chick Flicks  Barbara Zeyn...Waterford  321- 235-0584   

 Mah Jongg  Mike Frazier  407- 365-5251 

 Pot Luck Dining  Doreen Bertan  407-657-0033 

 Let’s Do It !  Pat Brizel  407-277-2070 

  Rosemary Kubanet  407-702-2389 

 Euchre  Judy Babine  321-972-8510 

V.P. MEMBERSHIP 
Tina Parrish  

Please welcome these new members! 
Membership presently stands at 139.  Let’start recruiting! 
There are no strangers, just friends we haven’t met! 
 

Marcia Klein 321-926-3910 
2800 Sun Lake Loop #100  Cell 561-901-3629 
Lake Mary, FL 32746  mamarw6@aol.com  
6 Mar   
    
Kathleen Lancaster  407-359-2216 
528 Yellow Tail Place  Cell 407-754-7680 
Chuluota, FL 32766  klancaster@cfl.rr.com 
10 Apr   
    
Carolyn Madden  407-788-7706 
131 Countryside Dr.     
Longwood, FL 32779 TOOTSMAD41@aol.com 
19 Apr   
    
Joanne Simone  321-765-4239 
3858 McGuirk Ct  Cell 718-344-4149 
Oviedo, FL 32766 wasbodd@yahoo.com 
20 Jul 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Louise Buckley   2 Sep 
Kim Lam    2 Sep 
Camille Monica   4 Sep 
Helen Terefinko   5 Sep 
Margie Simmons   9 Sep 
Barb Hoag  11 Sep 
Claudia Downs 12 Sep 
Sharen Isham 13 Sep 
Rose Horgan  14 Sep 
JoAnn Valentine 14 Sep 
Eleanore Smith 15 Sep 
Donna Miller  18 Sep 
Mary Jo Odahowski 23 Sep 
Nickie Rucker 23 Sep 

SEPTEMBER Birthdays 



ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!!!    
  
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SUBMIT AN ARTICLE FOR THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE CALL LYNNE 
SNOWDEN @407-696-2886 OR EMAIL TO LSNOWDEN@CFL.RR.COM BY THE CURRENT DEAD-
LINE WHICH IS THE FIRST MONDAY OF EACH MONTH.  THANKS! 
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The Treasurer’s Report   
 by Brenda Jones 
 

Beginning balance on 5/1/2010                 $6,124.10   

Deposits and other additions         $1,980.63 

Checks posted                                               $1,271.04 

Ending balance on 5/30/10       $6,833.69 

       

 

 

OUTREACH 
Pat Peppler 407-895-2922 
ppeppler@bellsouth.net 

 

With such success last year, your continued support 
and the Board’s approval, Outreach will provide the fol-
lowing services: 

Tabs For Tots:  Please save those tabs and bring your 
summer collection to the September luncheon. 

Safe House- donations for “Christmas for Kids” will 
start at the October luncheon 

Troop Support- if you have a loved one serving in the 
war, please give me the name and address and any 
particular needs the company/battalion might have.  
We’ll then send the needs list to the membership. 

Russell House- Game Day proceeds will benefit their 
mission and a needs list will be given in January.  

Soles for Souls- a spring-cleaning event for the May 
luncheon. 

Also looking into other ways to support community pro-
jects, so stay tuned.  Many thanks to you for your 
gracious support.   

We all get a gift when we give. 

Correspondence  
     Betsy Dhuyvetter 407-277-9033 

 

If you know of any member going through a  
 difficult time, please let me know. 

 

Thank you sent to Jessica Lodispoto at Luigino's  for July 
 Luncheon. 
Thinking of you card sent to Pat Brizel 
Get well wishes card sent to Patty Zedo 

INSIDE THE ARTS 
Barbara Wiseman 407-365-9121/407-925-3623 

Linda Gallagher 407-359-1893  
SEPTEMBER EVENT 
Join us on Friday, SEPTEMBER 
10TH, 2010 at 10:30 a.m. at the 
WINTER PARK BOAT TOUR 
(for the 11 a.m. tour).  Yes, 
we're going to try and go on this 
tour one more time.  Tickets are $10.00 payable at the 
Boat Tour Desk by cash or credit card only.  Lunch will 
follow at Dexter's in Winter Park at approximately 12:30 
p.m.  Parking is at a premium at East Morse Blvd. So 
please try and car pool.  IN THE EVENT THERE IS RAIN 
OR OTHER NASTY WEATHER, THE ALTERNATIVE TO 
THE TOUR WILL BE TO MEET AT THE SAME TIME AT 
THE WINTER PARK VILLAGE PUBLIX PARKING 
LOT.  From the parking lot we will be going to Orange 
Tree Antique Mall just down the street on 17-92 and if 
time allows up to Halley's Antiques also on 17-92.  Lunch 
will also follow at Dexter’s. 
PLEASE CONTACT BARBARA WISEMAN AT 407-365-
9121  OR LINDA GALLAGHER AT 407-359-1893 if you 
are interested in attending. PHONE NUMBERS FOR 
CONTACTING EACH PERSON WILL ALSO BE NECES-
SARY SO WE MAY CONTACT YOU ABOUT THIS 
EVENT. 
 FRIDAY, OCTOBER 15TH, 2010 will be our first play of 
the season at the WINTER PARK PLAYHOUSE located 
on ORANGE AVENUE, WINTER PARK.  The play is 
"PUMP BOYS AND DINETTES" (which has been on 
Broadway) and starts at 7:30 P.M.  REGULAR TICKETS 
ARE $32.00 PER PERSON AND STUDENTS ARE 
$20.00. 
PLEASE CONTACT BARBARA WISEMAN AT 407-365-
9121 OR LINDA GALLAGHER AT 407-359-1893 if you 
are interested in attending.  CHECKS ARE TO BE MADE 
OUT TO: BARBARA WISEMAN AND MUST BE MAILED 
TO HER BY THE DEADLINE OF OCTOBER 
1ST.  ONCE THE TICKETS ARE RESERVED AND PAID 
FOR, THEY ARE YOURS.  IN THE EVENT YOU CAN-
NOT ATTEND THE PLAY AFTER PURCHASING TICK-
ETS, IT WILL BE YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO FIND 
SOMEONE TO TAKE THEM.   

 

See page 6 for the November event! 
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Bunko Belles 
2nd Wednesday, September 8  12 noon 
Dru Juhl    407-682-6306 
Salad Bunko 
2nd Thursday, September 9, 2010 12 noon 
Martha Cirrotti    407-366-3673 
Salad Bunko  
3rd Monday, September20  12 noon 
Donna Flandreau   407-702-2711 
Bunko Belles 
4th Thursday, September 23  7 pm  

Eydie Pupo    407-545-0636 

BUNKO GROUPS 

MAH JONGG    
Mike Frazier 407-365-5251 
Joan Bové 407- 971-3911 

Mondays  11:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
August-September 6: games will be held at the Clubhouse 

at Tuskawilla Trails in Winter Springs on SR 434 across 
from City Hall.    Cost $1.00 for charity. 

 
September 13, 20 and 27th at the Riverside Park on Lock-
wood in Oviedo.  $3.00 for Oviedo residents; $4.00 for non-

residents. 
 

Bring your bag lunch and a drink. RSVP to Mike. 

BRIDGE 
4th Wednesday  
September 22 

We take reservations by phone or email 
all month, but request that all reservations or can-
cellations be made by the Monday before the fourth 
Wednesday we play. 
The Tremont is located next to the Macaroni Grill  at 
7015 Red Bug Lake Road, phone 407-359-5787. 

Chairs: 
Pat McRee  patmcree@bellsouth.net 407-359-1228 
 

Sim Horst  skhorst@embarqmail.com 407-678-2961 

CHICK FLICK 
Last Tuesday of the month! 

We alternate between Oviedo Mall 
and Waterford Lakes Mall theaters.   

 

An email will be sent the weekend before the meeting 
date (after the show times have been scheduled by 
the theaters).   If you do not have email, please call 
the chairperson to find out the start time and to RSVP. 
A dinner option is provided, so please RSVP to either 
or both. 

Barbara Zeyn –  Waterford – 321-235-0584 
Beth Zelikoff – Oviedo –  407-365-3297 

Oviedo Lakes Regal Theater 
September 28 

DAYTIME EUCHRE 
4th Thursday 12 noon 

Judy Babine                        Caren Gout        
(407)222-2961                    (407)281-0260 

 This new group starts Thursday, August 26.  We are 
currently full but have a sub list if you would like to 
participate.   

Call Judy  or Caren for more information. 

HOOKED ON BOOKS 
Denise Tucker 

407-286-8803  

or email:  

mrsdenisetucker@yahoo.com 

We meet the third Tuesday of every month at Border’s on 
Red Bug in Oviedo at 1:30 p.m. 
 

September 21st- Little Bee by Chris Cleave 
October 19th -Mistress of the Art of Death by Arianna 
Franklin 
November 16th - The Zookeeper's Wife by Diane  
Ackerman 
  
For more information about these books and to get Border's 
coupons: 

Check out www.borders.com 
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THE HIDDEN GARDEN 
 

 A new and interesting fund raiser for our club. 
 

We will meet on November 2 on Park Drive in Winter 
Park and journey to Scott Lauren's Collection, 
a Gallery;  Wearable Art by Scott Lauren, and Ten 
Thousand Villages, handmade items made by devel-
oping-country artisans.  This will be an opportunity 
to do holiday shopping or any type of shopping 
with a % coming back to the club.  We will dine at 
CIRCA voted "Best New American Restaurant" by 
Orlando Magazine 2009. 

 Cost:  $5.00 (Lunch not included)  
 For more information call  

Judy Babine, Ways and Means Chair  
@ 407-222-2961  

POTLUCK DINING 
Chair: Doreen Bertan 

407-657-0033 
 

September 11, 2010 
6:30 pm 

 September Hosts:  Joan and Art Bové 
1325 Tall Maple Loop 

Chapman Oaks 
Oviedo, 32765 
407-971-3911 

 
This is a wonderful opportunity to get together 
with friends in a relaxed atmosphere with lots 
of great food.  If you are new to the club, 
please try to attend to meet and enjoy your 
club members, as singles and couples. 
Please contact the hostess to choose whether 
to bring an entrée, appetizer, salad or dessert 
for 12.   Mixers and soft drinks are provided by 
the hostess– BYOB. 

Call for directions. 

 NOVEMBER 13TH, 2010   
If you ever wanted to see ... 

THE BLUE MAN GROUP AT UNIVERSAL STUDIOS, HERE'S YOUR CHANCE.  WE 
WILL BE GOING TO THE SATURDAY EVENING PERFORMANCE AT 6:00 P.M. ON 
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH, 2010.  
TICKETS ARE $71.00 PER PERSON.  WE HAVE RESERVED ONLY 35 TICKETS AND 
PAYMENT FOR THE TICKETS MUST BE MADE NO LATER THAN OCTOBER 10TH.   
PLEASE CONTACT BARBARA WISEMAN AT 407-365-9121 OR LINDA GALLAGHER 

AT 407-359-1893 IF YOU WISH TO RESERVE SEATS.  CHECKS MUST BE MADE OUT TO BARBARA WISEMAN 
AND MUST BE RECEIVED BY OCTOBER 7TH. 
AGAIN, IN THE EVENT YOU PURCHASE TICKETS AND CANNOT ATTEND THE EVENT, THE  TICKETS ARE 
YOURS.  SORRY, THERE CANNOT BE ANY REFUNDS. 

 
 

BOOK GROUP AT BORDER’S 
 
The Hooked on Books group had a lot to say about 
The Girl With the Dragon Tattoo. Standing (left to 
right): Marcella Adams, Joan Bové and Joan Lenard 
Seated: Mary Ward, Shirley Vining, Shelby Rennie, 
Betty Huff and Rosemary Kubanet. The group meets 
every month on the third Tuesday at Borders in 
Oviedo.  The book for September is Little Bee.  
Come and join us. 
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Long-time members, Sherry McFarland & 
Helen Terefinko enjoying the memories! 

Rosemary Kubanet & Rae 
Rosante in their beautiful florals  

Good friends Virginia Galloway and Brenda 
Jones are sharing a moment. 

Judy Babine, left, supplied our “Inspirational” jokes on aging and cracked up 
Nancy Jaeger, Betsy Dhuyvetter and Nellis Bushnell, along with everyone in 
the room. 

Joan Bove holds Netta Newcomer while 
Pat Coyle leads the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Lorraine Macaione, Pat Cregar and Brenda Jones 
were some of the wonderful ladies attending the 
luncheon.  

Dee Giessuebel with Mary Jo Odahowski 
Those are two names that require spell 
check!  

Four of our lovely gems, Carole 
Coe, Liz Payer standing, with   

Pat Peppler and Mary Ward. 
sitting. 

Still members after all these 
years... Mike Frazier and Terry 
Becker. 

Two tall chicks together... Lynne 
Snowden with Ann White. 

Always a pleasure to see 
our sweet Martha Stauffer 

Joan Bove sharing some fun with 
Doreen Bertan, Chair of Potluck 
Dining.  They kept up their end of  
the tropical fashion motif! 

Sweethearts both!  Vicki Mathis 
with Betty Huff, our wonderful 
Hospitality lady who always 
wears a smile! 

 

Ada Storm with Gloria Pecora, happy to 
brighten the room with pink and blue! Lorrie Fleming in her 

winning smile! 

Judy cracking jokes! 



There are no strangers, just friends we haven't met. 

Newcomers  
of Central Florida 
P.O. Box 620384 

Oviedo, FL 32762-0384 
www.newcomerscfl.org 
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